
Announcements:   
 

Bus Registration:  Is now open for the 2024-25 school year. Registration is 
required for any new or returning students. Go to the mpsd.ca webpage.  
 

 

MyEdBC Family Portal:  will become active for parents effective May 15th.  An 
information letter will be sent home with more details.  
 

Ready-Set-Learn Event:  takes place on May 24th.  We are hoping to see our 
upcoming Kindergarten families as well as our StrongStart families!  The event 
will take place from 10-11:00 in the school gym.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

                              

 

 

   May 16, 2024                                                                           Bulletin #29 

Hello, loved ones, guardians, and supporters of Deroche Elementary. We hope this newsletter finds all our families well 
and looking forward to Monday’s Victoria Day long weekend. A reminder that tomorrow, Friday, is also a PRO – D Day for 
staff and our building will be closed. This week we saw students and staff enjoy the sun and Div 1-4 classes experienced 
Hatzic Middle School’s presentation of One: The Musical at the Clarke Theater on Thursday. Continuing Circle of Friends 
programming, Mrs. Jane was on-site on Wednesday to support students and offer them strategies to navigate big 
emotions. Mrs. Lisa and our volunteer readers were also on-site to continue to support all students in literacy building 
and development. Many thanks to our school supporters whose efforts are greatly appreciated by our community. Next 
week, there will be a freezie day by donation on Tuesday for all students in support of our grade 6 year-end celebrations. 
Many thanks to all our families who have been so supportive during our past popcorn and freezie days! On Wednesday, 
Fraser Health will be on-site to give participating Grade 6s their second immunization. Constable Robinson will also 
return on Thursday to read to our students during the It’s a  
Crime Not to Read program. Finally, a reminder to families 2024-2025 school  
Bus registration is now open at mpsd.ca. Please be sure to register your child 
if you would like them to ride the bus to/from Deroche or Hatzic Middle  
School (For our departing Grade 6s). 
Best wishes for a restful long weekend to all our Deroche Bears, 
Kelly Hennessey 
     

Dates To Remember 
 

May 16 Div 1-4 to Musical at Hatzic 
May 17 No School – PRO-D 
May 20 STAT – Victoria Day 

May 24 Ready/Set/Learn 10-11:00 

May 28 Freezie Day by donation 

May 29 Gr 6 Immunizations 

May 30 It’s a Crime not to Read 

June 3 PAC Meeting at 2:30 

June 7 Music BINGO 

June 12 Welcome To K 9:30-10:30 

June 13 It’s A Crime not to Read 

June 20 Gr 6 Grad Dinner 5:30 

June 21 Sports Day/Indigenous Day 
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